
Hello Delegate Cox,  

 

I would like to personally THANK YOU for this bill. It has renewed my faith in the government 

and humanity.  

 

Over the last several years I have written too many emails addressing what I deemed as 

attacks on my fundamental rights as a parent and extreme overreaching by the government.  

 

I should not be scared that CPS is going to get called because I want to get a second opinion for a 

medical issue because a doctor is offended that I have a brain and would like to exercise my free 

will as a parent.  

 

I find it interesting that we as parents are smart enough for politicians to ask for our vote but 

apparently not smart enough to bring our children up in the best way, give them the best 

education and care according to their needs. We are not an one size fits all and I THANK YOU 

for seeing us as humans beings trying to do the best for our children.  

 

Please contact me if you need any assistance in getting this bill passed. I would love to be part of 

something GOOD in the government.  

 

My prayers are with you and this very important bill. 

 

Thank you 

Karen Sharif 

 

Karen Sharif <sweetkk9@gmail.com> 


